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Sports Days
We would like to welcome parents to join us for our Sports Days, which will begin shortly after 9.00 am, weather
permitting, and will be held on the field.  Please ensure your child has their PE kit in school and their water bottle with
them.  If the weather is hot we recommend that the children wear a sun hat and you apply sun cream before they come
to school. We anticipate that each Sports Day will last for approximately 1 hour.

September 2014 Classes
Teachers
YR
Mrs McFall [M,T,W] & Mrs Mellor [Th, F] Red
Mrs Meara [M,T] & Mrs Tellam [W,Th,F]  Yellow
Miss Hancock Blue

Y1
Mrs Wallach [4 days] & Mrs Hodgkiss [1 day] Red
Mrs Whitehouse Yellow
Mrs Anyanegbu Blue

Y2
Mrs West [4 days] & Mrs Hodgkiss [1 day] Red
Mrs Griffin Yellow
Mrs Cole [Miss Murphy] Blue

Teaching Assistants

Mrs Hankin [M,T,W] & Mrs Armstrong [Th,F]
Mrs May [M,T,W,Th] & Mrs Hankin [F] 
Mrs Wells  

Mrs Pell & Mrs Prince  
Mrs Perry
Mrs Williams

Mrs Smart
Mrs Boraston
Mrs Joyner

Dates
Friday 4 July
Reports sent home today

Monday 7 to Friday 11 July
Wednesday 9 July  YR Sports Day  9 am
Thursday 10 July  Y1 Sports Day  9 am
Friday 11 July Y2 Sports Day 9 am

Friday 11 July
Children bring their work home today

PALS Y2 Disco 6.00 pm - 7.00 pm

Wednesday 16 July
Parents’ Evening 3.30 pm – 6.00 pm

Friday 18 July
Last day of Summer Term for children 

Mrs Grainger will continue to teach with us for 1 day each week and Miss Hall will support YR. 

The children will stay in the same colour classes as they move between YR, Y1 and Y2:

Mrs McFall’s class [RR] to Mrs Wallach & Mrs Hodgkiss [1R]
Mrs Anyanegbu’s class [RY] to Mrs Whitehouse [1Y]
Mrs Meara’s class [RB] to Mrs Anyanegbu [1B]

Mrs West’s class [1R] to Mrs West & Mrs Hodgkiss [2R]
Mrs Whitehouse’s class [1Y] to Mrs Griffin [2Y
Mrs Wallach’s [1B] to Mrs Cole [Miss Murphy] [2B]

Newsletter Summer 2014_Newsletter Sept 2010  25/06/2014  19:46  Page 1



School Term Dates 2014–2015
Children should attend on the following days:

Autumn Term 2014
Wednesday 3 September 2014 to Thursday 23 October 2014
Monday 3 November 2014 to Friday 19 December 2014

Spring Term 2015
Tuesday 6 January 2015 to Friday 13 February 2015
Monday 23 February 2015 to Friday 27 March 2015

Summer Term 2015
Monday 13 April 2015 to Friday 22 May 2015
Monday 1 June 2015 to Friday 17 July 2015

There are 5 Teacher Days for the academic year when children do not attend:
Monday 1 September 2014, Tuesday 2 September 2014, Friday 24 October 2014, 
Monday 5 January 2015 and Monday 20 July 2015

Monday 4 May 2015 [May Day] is a Public Holiday  –  school will be closed.

‘Welcome’...
This term we have welcomed Mrs McKernan, to our administrative team and Mrs Owen has joined us as a lunchtime supervisor.

In September we will be welcoming Mrs Mellor and Mrs Tellam, class teachers, Mrs Prince, teaching assistant, and
Miss Lewis and Mrs Oliver, lunchtime supervisors.

‘Goodbye’...
Mrs Speakman, our Bursar, was promoted to another school at the beginning of this term and we would like to wish
her every success.  Mrs Greaves, lunchtime supervisor, has also secured another position. In addition, we would like
to offer our best wishes to Miss Douglas who has taken up a post at another Birmingham School.

and ‘Congratulations’.
During the Summer Holiday Miss Murphy will be getting married. We hope she and her husband have a very special
day and wonderful honeymoon.  When we return to school in September Mrs Cole will be teaching 2B.

Parents’ Evening
Wednesday 16 July 2014    3.30 pm – 6.00 pm

Parents’ Evening this term is to give you the opportunity to discuss your child’s Annual Report with their teacher.
Reports will be sent home with the children on Friday 4 July 2014.

Please make an appointment by either signing the sheets, which will be on classroom doors from 8.50 am on Monday
7 July 2014, or by sending a message to the class teacher.   

The evening is for parents/carers only and children should not be brought into school.

We do hope you have a lovely summer with your children.  We send Year Two to the Junior School with
our love and best wishes, and look forward to seeing our current Reception and Year One children,
along with the new children, in September. 
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